AMERICAN ACADEMY OF NURSE PRACTITIONERS

Incorporated 1985

Administration: PO Box 12846 • Austin, TX 78711 • 512-442-4262 • Fax 512-442-6469 • E-mail: admin@aanp.org • Web Site: www.aanp.org
Office of Health Policy: PO Box 40130 • Washington, DC 20016 • 202-966-6414 • Fax 202-966-2856 • E-mail: dcoffice@aanp.org

To: Terry Braverman

Terry Braverman & Company

From: Debra Parr White

Manager, Conference & Meetings Department American Academy of Nurse Practitioners

Phone: 512-442-4806 Fax: 512-442-0872

E-mail: conference@aanp.org

Re: National Conference Feedback

Date: September 1, 1999

Please see the data below that was generated by blind questionnaire at the 1999 Annual National Conference in Atlanta, GA. The ratings on your presentation are shown on a scale of 1 - 5 (with 5 being the highest).

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

<<<<<<<>>>>>>>>>

Title of Presentation: When the Going Gets Tough, the Tough Lighten Up

Relevant to NP Practice	Met Personal Objectives	Effective Speaker(s)	Effective Teaching Methods
4.24	4.05	4.29	4.21